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18-April-2024 

 

 
Dinner Money Payments 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing to let you know that the transition to City Catering for school lunches has gone very well.  We 
have had a lot of positive feedback from the children about the food they are eating. 
 
If you are not entitled to Free School meals and need to make payment for your child’s meals, please log 
into SCOPAY to make payment.  This should be paid in advance for the week ahead, costing £2.75 per day.   
 
If you do not have access to a SCOPAY account, please contact the school office who will arrange for 
instructions and a link to be sent to you to register. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

Hayley Paddington 
Admin Assistant 


